
Cheer on the Milwaukee Wave  
and help us make our GOAL!

March 10, 2024 will be a great day for soccer fans and horse lovers alike as Stepping Stone FarmsTM will be the 
featured non-profit when the Milwaukee Wave face the St. Louis Ambush at Panther Arena. To help really score at 
this fundraiser, we need fans in the stands! Please follow these instructions and join us at the game.

 ⚽  The more tickets we sell, the more money and fundraising opportunities we receive.

STEP ONE: Go to www.milwaukeewave.com 
STEP TWO: Click “Community” and “Nonprofit Program” 
STEP THREE: Scroll down and click on the Stepping Stone Farms “Link”
STEP FOUR: Buy tickets to the Sunday, March 10, 2024 game!

 Visit Stepping Stone FarmsTM at www.steppingstonefarms.org Stepping Stone FarmsTM is a 501(c)3 nonprofit organization.  

⚽  Please purchase tickets to the Sunday, March 10th game. No other games will apply to our fundraiser.
⚽  Tickets make great gifts for the people you love, and who love soccer and our horses.
⚽  Reach out to soccer fans and encourage them to purchase tickets, too!


